
July, 2019

Panasonic Corporation,

Device Solutions Business Division

Morita Plant

To:

 Hereby Panasonic announces not to use Metal Oxide Film Resistors/Metal Film Fuse Resistors 

for new design.

1. Affected Products

 - Product name: Metal Oxide Film Resistors/Metal Film Fuse Resistors

 - Panasonic part number: ERG series, ERX series, ERQ series

2. Reason of Announcement

 - Panasonic decided that it is difficult to continue business, because the demand,

　  production volume and sales of Metal Oxide Film Resistors  has decreased. 

3. Implementation date

 - NRND effective date: from the date of acknowledgement of this letter.

*It is planned to announce EOL in near future

Notice: Not Recommened for New Design 

Electronic Solutions Business Unit

Metal Oxide Film Resistors/Metal Film Fuse Resistors


